
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF LONGWOOD, FLORIDA 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that one or more Members of the Longwood City Commission 
may be present at the Seminole Cultural Arts Traffic Box Art unveiling. The unveiling will 
take place on Wednesday, May 26, 2021, at 1:30 p.m. located at the southwest corner 
of State Road 434 and Ronald Reagan Boulevard, Longwood, 32750. 
  
Michelle Longo, CMC, FCRM 
City Clerk 
May 25, 2021 
 


